
Contact: Megan Reese, Public Information Officer
Phone: (530) 682-6145   I  Email: megan.reese@dot.ca.gov

GroundBreaking
YOU’RE INVITED

Join us as we celebrate the groundbreaking of the

STATE ROUTE 65 WHEATLAND 
PAVEMENT REHABILIATION PROJECT

Wednesday, June 12 at 10 a.m.
at the parking lot next to the Chevron gas station. 

(Corner of McDevitt Drive and Highway 65)
500 McDevitt Drive, Wheatland 


